
Applying for assistance from the “Hilfe für die Familie“ (“Family Aid”) Foundation  
 
For female asylum seekers living in Berlin who are pregnant and are not entitled to 
Job Centre benefits  
 
Dear Interested Parties,  
 
In the event of financial difficulties during pregnancy, you can apply to us for an 
allowance to help finance maternity clothing and baby equipment.You are entitled to 
a free consultation!  
 
Please note!  
 
You must first apply for one-off support for the birth of your child from the Regional 
Office for Health and Social Affairs in Berlin (LAF) or the Social Welfare Office 
(Sozialamt). (Depending on where you normally receive funds from).  
 
 
There you can apply for the following:  
 
Maternity clothing, baby equipment, cot and pram.  
 
 
When you have received confirmation or are still waiting for it, you can make an   
appointment with us. If you have an appointment at our advice centre, please bring 
with you an original copy and a photocopy of the following documents:  
 
- Maternity care record  
- Passport / residence permit  
- Registration card / registration form  
- Notifications from the LAF or Sozialamt concerning current benefits and one-off 
support for the birth of the child 
 
 
You may only apply to the “Family Aid” foundation before the birth of the child and 
only one application is permitted in one advice center.  
 
Please register with us as soon as possible. 
 
Phone:  
 
 
+49 (0)30 449 63 82  
 
Our address:  
 
Albatros-Lebensnetz gGmbH Schwangeren- und Familienberatung  
Petersburger Platz 3 im Ärztehaus 4. Etage 10249 Berlin  
Schwangeren- und Familienberatung 
Albatros-Lebensnetz gGmbH 
September 2017 


